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February 13,2006 

Mr. John J. Miranda and 
Ms. Deborah W. Miranda 
8712 Stockport Road 
Louisville, KY 402225636 

Dear Mr. and Ms. Miranda: 

We have received your letter concerning the proposal by Cumberland Cellular 
Partnership to construct a cellular telephone tower near your property in Russell 
Springs. 

Although Cumberland Cellular Partnership has given the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission notice that it intends to file an application. it has not in fact, filed the 
application for this facility. Therefore, this matter is not yet pending officially before the 
PSC, although a case number has been reserved (PSC No. 2006-00052). 

Once an application has been Bed, interested parties who wish to become formal 
participants in the case may request that the PSC grant them status as intervenors. 

Until such time as an application is officially filed before the PSC, we will keep your 
letter on file. When the application is filed, your letter will be placed into the case file and 
become part of the record that the PSC will consider as it reaches a decision in this 
matter. If you should contact the Commission in the future in this matter, please refer to 
the case number referenced in this letter. 

Thank you for your interest. 
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